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As	the	shortest	summer	on	record	comes	to	a	close	ExCEL	is	looking	
better	than	ever	and	is	ready	for	a	great	year.	The	summer	crew	has	
really	stepped	it	up	this	year	and	the	building	is	almost	unrecognizable.			
	
Student	news-	With	the	students	due	back	in	just	a	couple	of	weeks,	we	
are	awaiting	all	of	those	registration	packets	to	return	so	we	can	get	a	
jump	on	setting	up	our	rosters	and	getting	skyward	squared	away.	
	
Staff	news-	ExCEL	will	be	welcoming	many	new	faces	this	school	year.		
We	will	have	a	new	PE	teacher,	elementary	teacher,	middle	school	
teacher,	and	high	school	teacher	to	starting	with	us	this	school	year.				
	
Building	news-	This	summer	has	been	a	busy	one	for	the	physical	
building	of	ExCEL.		The	gym	floor	received	its	first	refinishing	since	the	
early	1960’s.		We	have	also	upgraded	our	technology	in	the	classrooms	
and	have	installed	Clevertouch	boards	in	nearly	every	room.		We	have	
also	upgraded	our	network	to	be	able	to	accommodate	the	use	of	
Chromebooks	in	the	classrooms	across	the	building.	The	summer	crew	
has	been	working	hard	since	June	to	make	the	hallways	and	stairwells	
as	appealing	as	a	school	can	be.	With	new	blue	and	white	paint	around	
the	building	our	students	will	have	a	whole	new	environment	to	come	
back	to.			
	
	


